Appleton Communication Advisory Committee
Meeting May 3, 2006, 7:00 p.m.
Appleton Village School

Member present: Kal Winer, Marydale Abernathy, Jane Shields, Than Porter

Issues discussed:

1.

Marydale reported out on the meeting with the selectmen meeting. The two warrants that
were drafted at the previous meeting, about establishing the committee formally and
getting a volunteer webmaster position for the town site, were submitted to the selectmen.
The idea of distributing an Appleton newsletter with the Town report this June was put
forward to the selectmen. They permitted this request.

We next discussed the options for printing the newsletter. We looked at two options: a
possible donation of the copying by a business, or donation of money from businesses or
individuals to cover the copying of the newsletter.

We then looked at possible content for the newsletter. Content material will be solicited
from organizations and individuals in the community.

We looked at and brainstormed ideas for design for this 1* publication session. We

looked and a paper cut and paste option for this first issue.

The email list members will be emailed for updates and to solicit for newsletter content
and possible financial contributions.

Assembly of the newsletter will be at the May 31* meeting.

Next meeting will be May 31% at the school library at 7:00pm.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm.



